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Principles of the Law of Personal Property Jan 11 2021
Alcoholics Anonymous Nov 01 2022 The basic text for Alcoholics Anonymous.
Personal Effectiveness Sep 26 2019 This new text on Personal Effectiveness
written by a leading author is designed to give students an introduction to
study skills, management skills and give a context to the other studies they
do. Suitable for use on a range of undergraduate and postgraduate modules,
including those relating to self development, personal skills, learning and
development, management skills, study skills and coaching modules as part of
general business or HR degrees, this text seeks to be both comprehensive and
accessible, through the use of learning aids. TARGETED AT - Students
studying CIPD Professional Qualifications and undergraduate and post
graduate students on business and HRM courses
Mixed Methods Applications in Action Research May 15 2021 This text
outlines and explains in detail the necessary steps in designing,
conducting, implementing, and reporting an action research study with a
solid mixed methods foundation.
Criminal Litigation in Action Sep 18 2021
New Florencia: Action-oriented census program. 8 chapters Jun 15 2021
Spanish For Dummies Nov 28 2019 Whether you want to take up Spanish from
scratch or brush up on your existing skills, this practical, easy-to-follow
guide is for you! Inside you'll find helpful lessons, cultural facts, handy
references and much more, including a Spanish-English mini-dictionary and
common verb lists. Learn how to use your skills in a variety of everyday

contexts, and discover common expressions, important holidays and phrases
that'll make you sound fluent. Complete with an audio CD that allows you to
hear actual Spanish conversations by native Spanish speakers, Spanish For
Dummies is your one-way ticket to speaking mainland Spanish with confidence.
Spanish For Dummies includes: Part I: Getting Started Chapter 1: You Already
Know a Little Spanish Chapter 2: The Nitty Gritty: Basic Spanish Grammar
Part II: Spanish in Action Chapter 3: Hola! Hello! Greetings and
Introductions Chapter 4: Getting to Know You: Making Small Talk Chapter 5:
Dining Out and Going to Market Chapter 6: Shopping Made Easy Chapter 7:
Going Out on the Town Chapter 8: Enjoying Yourself: Recreation Chapter 9:
Talking on the Phone Chapter 10: At the Office and Around the House Part
III: Spanish on the Go Chapter 11: Money, Money, Money Chapter 12: Dónde
Está? (Where Is It?): Asking Directions Chapter 13: Checking into a Hotel
Chapter 14: Getting Around: Planes, Trains, Taxis, and More Chapter 15:
Planning a Trip Chapter 16: Help! Handling Emergencies Part IV: The Part of
Tens Chapter 17: Ten Ways to Speak Spanish Quickly Chapter 18: Ten Favourite
Spanish Expressions Chapter 19: Ten Holidays to Remember Chapter 20: Ten
Phrases That Make You Sound Fluent in Spanish Part V: Appendixes Appendix A:
Spanish-English Mini Dictionary Appendix B: Spanish Verbs Appendix C: On the
CD Appendix D: Spanish Facts Note: CD files are available to download after
purchasing the e-Book version
Process Mining Sep 30 2022 This is the second edition of Wil van der
Aalst’s seminal book on process mining, which now discusses the field also
in the broader context of data science and big data approaches. It includes
several additions and updates, e.g. on inductive mining techniques, the
notion of alignments, a considerably expanded section on software tools and
a completely new chapter of process mining in the large. It is selfcontained, while at the same time covering the entire process-mining
spectrum from process discovery to predictive analytics. After a general
introduction to data science and process mining in Part I, Part II provides
the basics of business process modeling and data mining necessary to
understand the remainder of the book. Next, Part III focuses on process
discovery as the most important process mining task, while Part IV moves
beyond discovering the control flow of processes, highlighting conformance
checking, and organizational and time perspectives. Part V offers a guide to
successfully applying process mining in practice, including an introduction
to the widely used open-source tool ProM and several commercial products.
Lastly, Part VI takes a step back, reflecting on the material presented and
the key open challenges. Overall, this book provides a comprehensive
overview of the state of the art in process mining. It is intended for
business process analysts, business consultants, process managers, graduate
students, and BPM researchers.
Action Research in Healthcare Aug 25 2019 Action Research in Healthcare is
a practical guide to using research for improving practice in healthcare
contexts. As an increasingly popular method of inquiry, action research is
widely used in healthcare to investigate professional practice and patients'
experience while simultaneously: - introducing innovations - planning,
actioning and evaluating new ideas - seeking to improve patient care working collaboratively. Taking you through the process step-by-step, Action
Research in Healthcare explains how to tackle each stage of your project -

from planning the study and undertaking a literature review, through to
gathering and interpreting data and implementing findings. Examples of
action research projects are included throughout to illustrate how the
method works in practice. Action Research in Healthcare assumes no previous
knowledge of the subject and is the ideal resource for anyone about to start
or already involved in a project.
Ironclads in Action Feb 21 2022 "The present work is an attempt to give,
with fair detail, a sketch of naval warfare in the period of transition
which has followed the introduction of steam."--p. [xvii].
Teaching Psychology in Action Sep 06 2020
Blest Are We Faith in Action Grade 3 Assessments Chapter Tests and Unit
Tests Aug 18 2021
Twelve Steps and Twelve Traditions Trade Edition Jun 27 2022 Twelve Steps
to recovery.
Cole, Ninja of Earth (LEGO Ninjago: Chapter Book) Jul 05 2020 Masters of
Spinjitzu: a new force to save the world! The next chapter book in the
Ninjago series!Cole is the leader of the team. As the Earth Ninja, he is
(perhaps unsurprisingly) the most grounded of the four. And the strongest.
There is no physical challenge Cole cannot overcome. Now is his chance to
use his skills to save the world!
Co-Operative Action Nov 20 2021 This book investigates how language,
embodiment, objects, and settings in historically shaped communities
combine, and form human actions.
New Maths in Action S3/3 Student Book Jul 29 2022 The Credit books have
been substantially revised from the previous editions to ensure that they
are accessible to all students at this level and now have a 'fast track'
route to allow for early presentation. Non-calculator work clearly
identified throughout all books. Parallel content between all books allows
movement between levels. 'Review' sections at the beginning of each chapter
enable students to consolidate learning from previous chapters and establish
knowledge required to proceed wit the topic. 'Recap' sections provide
summaries of the chapter, making them an ideal revision tool. 'Revise'
sections contain end of chapter exercises for revision and assessment,
building up to exam style questions to ensure thorough preparation for
exams.
Action Research Dec 30 2019 Since the first edition of this established
text was published in 1988, action research has gained ground as a popular
method amongst educational researchers, and in particular for practising
teachers doing higher-level courses. In this new edition Jean McNiff
provides updates on methodological discussions and includes new sections of
case study material and information on supporting action research. The book
raises issues about how action research is theorised, whether it is seen as
a spectator discipline or as a real life practice, and how practitioners
position themselves within the debate. It discusses the importance for
educators of understanding their own work and showing how their educative
influence can lead to the development of good orders in formal and informal
learning settings and in the wider community. This second edition comes at a
time when, after years of debate over what counts as action research, it is
now considered an acceptable and useful part of mainstream research
practice.

Equity 101: Book 2 Dec 10 2020 Learn to increase educators' cultural
competency, overcome institutionalized factors that limit achievement, and
implement equitable practices—with real-life success stories, exercises, and
dedicated online resources.
Alcohol Safety Action Projects - Evaluation of Operations - 1972. Volume
II. Chapters 1-7 Aug 06 2020
Consolidated Laws of the Colony of British Honduras Jan 29 2020
Reports of Selected Civil and Criminal Cases Decided in the Court of
Appeals of Kentucky Jun 23 2019
Basic English Law Oct 08 2020 This second edition concentrates on basic
English law and is now in the Law series.
Action Research Mar 13 2021 Born of the author's own experience working
with teachers and principals, Action Research, Fourth Edition, provides a
research-based step-by-step outline of how to do action research. The author
guides teachers and administrators through the action research process via
numerous concrete illustrations; positioning it as a fundamental component
of teaching. Action Research helps to develop teachers and administrators
with professional attitudes, who embrace action, progress, and reform.
Features Balanced coverage of quantitative data collection and analysis
techniques Chapter 4, Data Collection Techniques, covers collection
techniques for the most frequently used qualitative and quantitative data,
including observations, interviews, teacher-made tests, and standardized
test data. Chapter 6, Data Analysis and Interpretation, guides students
through data analysis and provides techniques, coding guidelines, and
examples for analyzing both quantitative and qualitative data. Additional
coverage of mixed methods research has been added throughout the book. A
focus on producing critical consumers of action research A new chapter,
Evaluating Action Research (Chapter 9), helps students become critical
consumers of research. Included in Chapter 9 is an article from an action
research journal that is analyzed using the new criteria for evaluating
action research. Appendix A, Action Research in Action, contains an extended
example and evaluation of an action research case study. An expanded
coverage of ethics Chapter 2, Ethics, provides an expanded discussion of
ethical guidelines and provides guidance for seeking and obtaining
Institutional Review Board (IRB) approval. Integration to the MyEducationLab
for Action Research website The fourth edition of Action Research includes
margin note integration with MyEducationLab for Action Research, a dynamic
online learning environment that provides students with the opportunity to
build a better understanding of action research through engagement with real
products from the research process. A user-friendly format Chapter
objectives give students targets to shoot for as they read and study Key
Concept boxes provide students with an efficient review of important
vocabulary and theory Research in Action checklists provide students with
guidelines to use in each stage of the action research process
Spring Microservices in Action Jan 23 2022 Summary Spring Microservices in
Action teaches you how to build microservice-based applications using Java
and the Spring platform. Purchase of the print book includes a free eBook in
PDF, Kindle, and ePub formats from Manning Publications. About the
technology Microservices break up your code into small, distributed, and
independent services that require careful forethought and design.

Fortunately, Spring Boot and Spring Cloud simplify your microservice
applications, just as the Spring Framework simplifies enterprise Java
development. Spring Boot removes the boilerplate code involved with writing
a REST-based service. Spring Cloud provides a suite of tools for the
discovery, routing, and deployment of microservices to the enterprise and
the cloud. About the Book Spring Microservices in Action teaches you how to
build microservice-based applications using Java and the Spring platform.
You'll learn to do microservice design as you build and deploy your first
Spring Cloud application. Throughout the book, carefully selected real-life
examples expose microservice-based patterns for configuring, routing,
scaling, and deploying your services. You'll see how Spring's intuitive
tooling can help augment and refactor existing applications with micro
services. What's Inside Core microservice design principles Managing
configuration with Spring Cloud Config Client-side resiliency with Spring,
Hystrix, and Ribbon Intelligent routing using Netflix Zuul Deploying Spring
Cloud applications About the Reader This book is written for developers with
Java and Spring experience. About the Author John Carnell is a senior cloud
engineer with twenty years of experience in Java. Table of contents Welcome
to the cloud, Spring Building microservices with Spring Boot Controlling
your configuration with Spring Cloud configuration server On service
discovery When bad things happen: client resiliency patterns with Spring
Cloud and Netflix Hystrix Service routing with Spring Cloud and Zuul
Securing your microservices Event-driven architecture with Spring Cloud
Stream Distributed tracing with Spring Cloud Sleuth and Zipkin Deploying
your microservices
Toward a Structural Theory of Action Jul 17 2021 Toward a Structural Theory
of Action: Network Models of Social Structure, Perception, and Action
centers on the concept of social structure, perceptions, and actions, as
well as the strategies through which these concepts guide empirical
research. This book also proposes a model of status/role-sets as patterns of
relationships defining positions in the social topology. This text consists
of nine chapters separated into three parts. Chapter 1 introduces the goals
and organization of the book. Chapters 2-4 provide analytical synopsis of
available network models of social differentiation, and then use these
models in describing actual stratification. Chapter 5 presents a model in
which actor interests are captured. Subsequent chapter assesses the
empirical adequacy of the two predictions described in this book. Then,
other chapters provide a network model of constraint and its empirical
adequacy. This book will be valuable to anthropologists, economists,
political scientists, and psychologists.
Superhuman Performance II Jul 25 2019 With compelling insights and
practical applications from some of the world’s top entrepreneurs, you will
gain a fresh understanding of what it means to live within a cone of
excitement, anticipation and purpose. You will learn how to reclaim your
sense of wonder, replacing worry with hope, fear with faith. This book
weaves the personal insights of today’s top leaders with true-life examples,
offering profound wisdom and practical advice for how you can lead a life of
adventure and abundance. Now is the time to move beyond the mundane of
mediocrity and master your domain. Let your journey begin.
Teacher Action Research May 27 2022 "This is a wonderful book with deep

insight into the relationship between teachers' action and result of student
learning. It discusses from different angles impact of action research on
student learning in the classroom. Writing samples provided at the back are
wonderful examples." —Kejing Liu, Shawnee State University Teacher Action
Research: Building Knowledge Democracies focuses on helping schools build
knowledge democracies through a process of action research in which
teachers, students, and parents collaborate in conducting participatory and
caring inquiry in the classroom, school, and community. Author Gerald J.
Pine examines historical origins, the rationale for practice-based research,
related theoretical and philosophical perspectives, and action research as a
paradigm rather than a method. Key Features Discusses how to build a school
research culture through collaborative teacher research Delineates the role
of the professional development school as a venue for constructing a
knowledge democracy Focuses on how teacher action research can empower the
active and ongoing inclusion of nontraditional voices (those of students and
parents) in the research process Includes chapters addressing the concrete
practices of observation, reflection, dialogue, writing, and the conduct of
action research, as well as examples of teacher action research studies
Daily Reflections May 03 2020 This is a book of reflections by A.A. members
for A.A. members. It was first published in 1990 to fulfill a long-felt need
within the Fellowship for a collection of reflections that moves through the
calendar year--one day at a time. Each page contains a reflection on a
quotation from A.A. Conference-approved literature, such as Alcoholics
Anonymous, Twelve Steps and Twelve Traditions, As Bill Sees It and other
books. These reflections were submitted by members of the A.A. Fellowship
who were not professional writers, nor did they speak for A.A. but only for
themselves, from their own experiences in sobriety. Thus the book offers
sharing, day by day, from a broad cross section of members, which focuses on
the Three Legacies of Alcoholics Anonymous: Recovery, Unity and Service.
Daily Reflections has proved to be a popular book that aids individuals in
their practice of daily meditation and provides inspiration to group
discussions even as it presents an introduction for some to A.A. literature
as a whole.
Children's Literature in Action: A Librarian's Guide, 2nd Edition Apr 01
2020 Looking for a practitioner-oriented intro to literature for children
ages 5–12? This book covers the latest trends, titles, and tools for
choosing the best books and materials as well as for planning fun and
effective programs and activities. • Includes recommendations and
evaluations of digital eBooks, apps, and audiobooks as well as print titles,
providing full coverage of the range of materials for children today •
Features short essays by top authors and practitioners in the field to give
readers expert opinions and guidance • Provides author comments,
collaborative activities, featured books, special topics and programs,
selected awards and celebrations, historical connections, recommended
resources, issues for discussion, relevant professional standards, and
assignment suggestions within each chapter • Addresses the most recent
professional and curricular standards for elementary school students—a key
element of today's education assessment standards
Rust in Action Apr 25 2022 Rust in Action introduces the Rust programming
language by exploring numerous systems programming concepts and

techniques.You'll be learning Rust by delving into how computers work under
the hood. You'll find yourself playing with persistent storage, memory,
networking and even tinkering with CPU instructions. The book takes you
through using Rust to extend other applications and teaches you tricks to
write blindingly fast code. You'll also discover parallel and concurrent
programming. Purchase of the print book includes a free eBook in PDF,
Kindle, and ePub formats from Manning Publications.
The Principles of Psychology Nov 08 2020
Hormone Action Oct 27 2019
Expert One-on-One J2EE Design and Development Apr 13 2021 What is this book
about? The results of using J2EE in practice are often disappointing:
applications are often slow, unduly complex, and take too long to develop.
Rod Johnson believes that the problem lies not in J2EE itself, but in that
it is often used badly. Many J2EE publications advocate approaches that,
while fine in theory, often fail in reality, or deliver no real business
value. Expert One-on-One: J2EE Design and Development aims to demystify J2EE
development. Using a practical focus, it shows how to use J2EE technologies
to reduce, rather than increase, complexity. Rod draws on his experience of
designing successful high-volume J2EE applications and salvaging failing
projects, as well as intimate knowledge of the J2EE specifications, to offer
a real-world, how-to guide on how you too can make J2EE work in practice. It
will help you to solve common problems with J2EE and avoid the expensive
mistakes often made in J2EE projects. It will guide you through the
complexity of the J2EE services and APIs to enable you to build the simplest
possible solution, on time and on budget. Rod takes a practical, pragmatic
approach, questioning J2EE orthodoxy where it has failed to deliver results
in practice and instead suggesting effective, proven approaches. What does
this book cover? In this book, you will learn When to use a distributed
architecture When and how to use EJB How to develop an efficient data access
strategy How to design a clean and maintainable web interface How to design
J2EE applications for performance Who is this book for? This book would be
of value to most enterprise developers. Although some of the discussion (for
example, on performance and scalability) would be most relevant to
architects and lead developers, the practical focus would make it useful to
anyone with some familiarity with J2EE. Because of the complete designdeployment coverage, a less advanced developer could work through the book
along with a more introductory text, and successfully build and understand
the sample application. This comprehensive coverage would also be useful to
developers in smaller organisations, who might be called upon to fill
several normally distinct roles. What is special about this book? Wondering
what differentiates this book from others like it in the market? Take a
look: It does not just discuss technology, but stress its practical
application. The book is driven from the need to solve common tasks, rather
than by the elements of J2EE. It discuss risks in J2EE development It takes
the reader through the entire design, development and build process of a nontrivial application. This wouldn't be compressed into one or two chapters,
like the Java Pet Store, but would be a realistic example comparable to the
complexity of applications readers would need to build. At each point in the
design, alternative choices would be discussed. This would be important both
where there's a real problem with the obvious alternative, and where the

obvious alternatives are perhaps equally valid. It emphasizes the use of OO
design and design patterns in J2EE, without becoming a theoretical book
Managing to Collaborate Mar 01 2020 Collaboration between organizations on
different continents can raise issues of economic development, health, the
environment, risk sharing, supply chain efficiency and human resource
management. It is an activity that can touch upon almost every aspect of
business and social life. In this notable text, the authors combine rigorous
theory with practical examples to create a useful, practical, one-stop
resource covering topics such as: the principles of the theory of
collaborative advantage managing aims membership structures and dynamics
issues of identity using the theory. The key features of the book include
rich theory, drawn directly from practice, explained in simple language, and
a coherently developed understanding of the challenges of collaboration,
based on careful research. This significant text will be an invaluable
reference for all students, academics and managers studying or working in
collaboration.
Elm in Action Mar 25 2022 Summary Elm is more than just a cutting-edge
programming language, it’s a chance to upgrade the way you think about
building web applications. Once you get comfortable with Elm’s refreshingly
different approach to application development, you’ll be working with a
clean syntax, dependable libraries, and a delightful compiler that
essentially eliminates runtime exceptions. Elm compiles to JavaScript, so
your code runs in any browser, and Elm’s best-in-class rendering speed will
knock your socks off. Let’s get started! Purchase of the print book includes
a free eBook in PDF, Kindle, and ePub formats from Manning Publications.
About the technology Simply put, the Elm programming language transforms the
way you think about frontend web development. Elm’s legendary compiler is an
incredible assistant, giving you the precise and user-friendly support you
need to work efficiently. Elm applications have small bundle sizes that run
faster than JavaScript frameworks and are famously easy to maintain as they
grow. The catch? Elm isn’t JavaScript, so you’ll have some new skills to
learn. About the book Elm in Action teaches you the Elm language along with
a new approach to coding frontend applications. Chapter by chapter, you’ll
create a full-featured photo-browsing app, learning as you go about Elm’s
modular architecture, Elm testing, and how to work seamlessly with your
favorite JavaScript libraries. You’ll especially appreciate author and Elm
core team member Richard Feldman’s unique insights, based on his thousands
of hours writing production code in Elm. When you’re done, you’ll have a
toolbox of new development skills and a stunning web app for your portfolio.
What's inside Scalable design for production web applications Single-page
applications in Elm Data modeling in Elm Accessing JavaScript from Elm About
the reader For web developers with no prior experience in Elm or functional
programming. About the author Richard Feldman is a software engineer at
NoRedInk and a well-known member of the Elm community. Table of Contents
PART 1 - GETTING STARTED 1. Welcome to Elm 2. Your first Elm application 3.
Compiler as assistant PART 2 - PRODUCTION-GRADE ELM 4. Talking to servers 5.
Talking to JavaScript 6. Testing PART 3 - BUILDING BIGGER 7. Data modeling
8. Single-page applications
Moved to Action Aug 30 2022 The book examines how the underprivileged
become motivated to participate in politics even though they lack the

educational, financial, and civic resources commonly assumed to be necessary
for participation.
CORS in Action Dec 22 2021 Summary CORS in Action introduces Cross-Origin
Resource Sharing (CORS) from both the server and the client perspective. It
starts with the basics: how to make CORS requests and how to implement CORS
on the server. It then explores key details such as performance, debugging,
and security. API authors will learn how CORS opens their APIs to a wider
range of users. JavaScript developers will find valuable techniques for
building rich web apps that can take advantage of APIs hosted anywhere. The
techniques described in this book are especially applicable to mobile
environments, where browsers are guaranteed to support CORS. Purchase of the
print book includes a free eBook in PDF, Kindle, and ePub formats from
Manning Publications. About the Book Suppose you need to share some JSON
data with another application or service. If everything is hosted on one
domain, it's a snap. But if the data is on another domain, the browser's
"same-origin" policy stops you cold. CORS is a new web standard that enables
safe cross-domain access without complex server-side code. Mastering CORS
makes it possible for web and mobile applications to share data simply and
securely. CORS in Action introduces CORS from both the server and the client
perspective. It starts with making and enabling CORS requests and then
explores performance, debugging, and security. You'll learn to build apps
that can take advantage of APIs hosted anywhere and how to write APIs that
expand your products to a wider range of users. For web developers
comfortable with JavaScript. No experience with CORS is assumed. What's
Inside CORS from the ground up Serving and consuming cross-domain data Best
practices for building CORS APIs When to use CORS alternatives like JSON-P
and proxies About the Author Monsur Hossain is an engineer at Google who has
worked on API-related projects such as the Google JavaScript Client, the
APIs Discovery Service, and CORS support for Google APIs. Table of Contents
PART 1 INTRODUCING CORS The Core of CORS Making CORS requests PART 2 CORS ON
THE SERVER Handling CORS requests Handling preflight requests Cookies and
response headers Best practices PART 3 DEBUGGING CORS REQUESTS Debugging
CORS requests APPENDIXES CORS reference Configuring your environment What is
CSRF? Other cross-origin techniques
Unity in Action, Third Edition Jun 03 2020 Unity in Action, Third Edition
teaches you to create games with the Unity game platform. It's many 2D, 3D,
and AR/VR game examples give you hands-on experience with Unity's workflow
tools and state-of-the-art rendering engine. This fully updated third
edition presents new coverage of Unity's XR toolkit and shows you how you
can start building with virtual and augmented reality.
Comparative Administrative Law Feb 09 2021
Communication Theories in Action Oct 20 2021 This text introduces students
to a select set of leading theories in the communication field and
demonstrates how these theories apply to their lives. Chapters group
theories coherently so that students can compare and contrast different
approaches to particular interests in the field (for example: relationships,
performance, language and mass communication).
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